
 

Welcome back dancers… we missed you! 

We are excited to welcome you back to the studio!  The health and well being of our dance family is of the utmost 

importance to us.  Please review the things we are doing to keep our dancers and staff safe during COVID-19. 

    

All dancers and staff are 
required to complete and 
pass the online COVID-19 
self-assessment prior to 

arriving at the studio. 

Stay home when you are 
sick.    Dancers will be sent 

home if they show 
symptoms upon arrival or 

during dance class. 

Masks are mandatory at all 
times.   They may be 

removed briefly during 
intense physical activity. 

Each dancer will be allotted 
their own space to allow for 

physical distancing.   

 

To allow for physical distancing, each class will have a maximum of 9 people including staff. 

    

The studio is closed for 15 
minutes between every 

class to allow for increased 
cleaning. 

The waiting room is closed.  
Only dancers and staff are 
allowed in the studio for 

their class time. 

Dancers will be dropped off 
and picked up at the outside 

door.  Please wait in your 
car until the start of class. 

In the event of a studio 
closure, classes will move to 

a virtual platform and 
regular fees will apply. 

 


